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This week’s focus was on ENTHUSIASM 

PLEASE HELP US TO KEEP YOUR CHILDREN SAFE! 

This week, a meeting was held with several representatives from 

the community, including our premises governor and Chair, to dis-

cuss ideas for how we can best tackle the increasing problem with 

traffic and parking outside the school during the busiest times of 

the day. Several excellent suggestions were put forward and we 

are aiming to trial some of these ideas over the next few weeks. 

As you are aware our school is continuing to grow and inevitably 

this is having further impact on the traffic and parking problems. 

As such, we want to work with the community to address this is-

sue and make our roads and parking safer for all pedestrians.  



SCIENCTISTS IN THE MAKING—This week, our Year 5 pupils had the opportunity to spend the afternoon 

being scientists in the science labs at Penryn College. The pupils were given the opportunity to investi-

gate how to separate solids from liquids and how to carry out an experiment to show reversible and irre-

versible changes in matter. The highlight seemed to be the wearing of safety glasses! A big thank you to 

the staff at Penryn College for giving so generously of their time. A great experience for all the pupils!  



YEAR 4 SURF AND SLEEP! What a fabulous day with fabulous children! A big thank you to all the staff 

involved in making the day so special.  



CHILLIN’ BACK AT SCHOOL AFTER A BUSY DAY OF SURFING! 

A BIG THANK YOU TO     

MASTER CHEF RAWLINGS 

WHO WAS ON THE CASE 

WITH A FABULOUS           

BOLOGNESE! YUMMY! 



AND THEN IT WAS BEDTIME….WELL…..SORT OF!  



STOP PRESS:  

FULLY EQUIPED!  Perran-ar-Worthal receive free Premier League Primary Stars football kit this term.  

Pupils from Perran-ar-Worthal will be sporting their new colours with pride, after receiving their free 

Premier League Primary Stars kit for their football team. Stocked full of items including 15 football shirts, 

shorts and socks, the Premier League equipment pack will aid teacher delivery of active lessons across 

the curriculum.  

The equipment pack was awarded to pupils at Perran-ar-Worthal following Mr Teasdale’s successful ap-

plication for this year’s Premier League Primary Stars Kit and Equipment Scheme, which is delivered by 

the Football Foundation.  

The scheme is part of the Premier League Primary Stars education programme which uses the appeal of 

Premier League and professional football clubs to inspire children at primary schools across England and 

Wales to learn, be active and develop important life skills.  

PLPrimaryStars.com offers primary school teachers free curriculum-linked resources in English, Maths, PE 

and PSHE, and opportunities for schools to enter competitions and access free offers like the Premier 

League Primary Stars Kit and Equipment scheme.  

Nick Prichard, Head of Community at the Premier League said: “The Premier League Primary Stars kit and 

equipment packs have been extremely well-received in the past and will provide a very welcome boost 

as we approach the end of the school year. We hope that coupled with the free downloadable online re-

sources, we can inspire children to do their best in the classroom and on the sports field.” Mr Teasdale, 

P.E. coordinator, was quotes to have said: “We are delighted to embark on this partnership with the 

Premier League: Primary Stars initiative. The kit looks amazing and will provide the footballers with a pro-

fessional image that they will feel proud of. We are constantly increasing participation levels in all sports 

and this kit will help in the endeavour.”  



 

 

 

  

  

Mr Teasdale is delighted to announce that Perran-ar-Worthal 

School has achieved the School Games Gold Level Mark Award for 

the 2018/19 academic year! The School Games Mark is a Govern-

ment led award scheme launched in 2012, facilitated by the Youth 

Sport Trust to reward schools for their commitment to the develop-

ment of competition across their school and into the community, 

and we are delighted to have been recognised for our success. This 

Gold Award would not have been possible if it wasn't for the amaz-

ing children that we have at Perran-ar-Worthal - thanks everyone! 

PERRAN-AR-WORTHAL’S NEWLY APPOINTED ASSISTANT HEAD! - We are delighted to 

announce that Mr Teasdale has been promoted to Assistant Headteacher at Perran-ar

-Worthal School and will be joining Headteacher, Rachel Heffer and Deputy 

Headteacher, Hannah Pallot, on the Leadership Team as from September 2019.         

As Assistant Headteacher Mr Teasdale will take on the role of Raising Standards Lead. 

We are excited about the future development of Perran-ar-Worthal School and look 

forward to working together as a growing leadership team to ensure our shared vision 

is realised. Congratulations Mr T!  

 
TEAM POINT WINNERS 

BRONZE CERTIFICATE WINNERS – 50 TEAM POINTS 
Jake Mackrill and Martha Smith 

 

SILVER CERTIFICATE WINNERS – 100 TEAM POINTS 
Philippa Kneebone, Thomas Penna, Elliott Barber,               

Zane Dingle and Oliver Scrivener 
 

GOLD CERTIFICATE WINNERS – 150 TEAM POINTS 
Daisy Davies, Harry Baker, Oliver Ward, Rafferty Pinnick,    

Bea Beverley, Matthew Debenham, Hazel Blackburn,               
Grace Harvey-James, Emelie Blake and Eli Mitten 

 

MEDAL WINNERS – 200 TEAM POINTS 
Lily Smallman, Flora Clark, Florence Dodge, Noah Rawlings 

and Tallulah Tidman 





WHAT’S COMING UP! 
Thursday, 27th June—FAMILY QUIZ NIGHT  5.30pm 

Friday, 28th June—Recorder Workshop with Mrs Whomersley 

Wednesday, 3rd July—Sports Day 1pm 

Wednesday, 10th July—School Production 1.30pm and 6.30pm 

Thursday, 11th July—School Production 6.30pm 

Week Beginning 15th July—Year 5 and 6 Camp at Porthpean 

Saturday, 20th July—PERRANFEST 

Wednesday, 24th July—Leaver’s Assembly 9.10am 

Wednesday, 24th July—Last day of term (all finish at 3pm) 

Thursday, 25th July—School Closure Day 




